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BBPSRH/PARENT/2024-25/53 19 November, 2024

Dear Parents

As per the directives of the Directorate of Education, vide circular number
No.DE.23(28)/Sch.Br./2024/942 dated 18 November 2024, the remaining Preboard
examinations for Classes X and Xll have been postponed due to rising pollution levels. The
revised dates will be communicated shortly.

However, the online classes for scholastic subjects for Classes X and Xll will be conducted
from Wednesday, 20 November 2024 from 9.00 am onwards. The time table for the same
will be shared soon. Links for online classes shall be shared on Google Classroom and
class groups in the morning.

You are requested to ensure that your ward attends the online classes.
Regards

Team BBPSRH
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